
Newsletter May 2025 

 

• Today we are celebrating VE Day with singer David St Paul and of course 
we have cake! 
 

• Buddies Sensory Stroll will be led by Ann and David, after our meeting.  
Spring is in the air, and now it’s time to take advantage of warmer 
weather, and go for a walk around the village. 

 
 

• Happy birthday to Loraine Solari, Ron Mallen, Liz Frecklington, Eric 
Melton, Jim Charters. Fran Pullen, John Horton, Howard Marshall, Gill 
Gladwin, Julie Kelly, Lynne Walker, Diana Powell and Christine Johnson. 
 

• Congratulations to Brian and Sheila Herrick, who celebrated their 67th 
wedding anniversary on 26th April. 

 
 

• On Thursday 15th May we have a short presentation from Dianne Lewis 
from Public Engagement Team followed by  singing duo Nigel and Teri. 
 

• Next month on the 5th June it’s the Stringing Nettles and on the 19th singer 
Jill Williams. 

 
• Thursday June 26th we are going to the International Bomber Command 

Centre for tea and cake, plus entry to the museum for those who wish to 
go. This is a free event ( £1for the tip please ) and tickets will be available 
on Thursday June 5th. 

 
• Thought for the month  

 
Spring: the music of open windows. 
 
Don’t you just love all that bird singing when you open your windows?  


